
ST. THOMAS MORE NARRAGANSETT 
 

 
 Saturday, May 7th, 5:00 PM  Birthday Remembrance – Maria Macedonia 
 Sunday, May 8th, 8:00 AM  In Memory – Dorothy Burda 
  10:00 AM 1st Anniversary – Esther Scorpio 
 Tuesday, May 10th, 9:00 AM  Anniversary – Gerard Finn 
 Wednesday, May 11th, 9:00 AM  Pro Populo 
 Thursday, May 12th, 9:00 AM  In Memory – Jane Thomson 
 Friday, May 13th, 9:00 AM  In Memory – Mary Salus 
 Saturday, May 14th, 5:00 PM  In Memory – Andy Vellone 
 Sunday, May 15th, 8:00 AM  In Memory – Irene K. Nelson 
  10:00 AM In Memory – Arthur & Ada Hebert 
 

St. Veronica Chapel 
 Saturday, May 7th, 4:00 PM  In Memory – Mary F. Laurelli 
 Sunday, May 8th, 9:00 AM  In Memory – Nancy McMahon, Patrick O’Gara & 
       Ed Berrigan 
  11:00 AM 30th Anniversary - Emilia Flynn 
 Saturday, May 14th, 4:00 PM  In Memory – Evelyn Gunning 
 Sunday, May 15th, 9:00 AM  In Memory – Thomas & Rita Monroe 
  11:00 AM Birthday Remembrance – Carol Benedetti 

  

 
And it happened that, while [Jesus] was with them 
at table, he took bread, said the blessing, broke it, 

and gave it to them. With that their eyes were 
opened and they recognized him, but he vanished 

from their sight. - Lk 24:30-31 
 

Men’s Bible Study 
Each Saturday at 7:30 A.M. in the Parish 
Hall, Men’s Prayer Group meets to reflect on 
Sunday scriptures.  All men are welcome. 

Our lady’s guild 
The next meeting of Our Lady’s Guild is this 
Tuesday, May 10th, following the 9:00AM 
Mass.  Everyone is invited and new members 
are welcome.   
 

Outdoor rosary - “Grace for grace” 
On Friday, May 27th - 8PM at St. Veronica 
Chapel, we will pray the rosary for Grace 
Reddington.  Come and join us.  Outside - 
weather permitting. 
 

2011 Catholic charity fund Appeal 
The Theme for this year’s Appeal is “Live with 
Faith, Give from Heart”.  We as a family of 
faith can help bring a little light and hope to 
thousands of people who benefit from the 39 
agencies and programs supporting the 
Catholic Charity Fund Appeal.  A pledge is a 
gift that continues through the year.   
Our Parish’s goal is $121,000.00.  All 
checks are to be made out to Catholic 
Charity Fund.  Credit card pledges must 
be done through the diocesan web-site – 
see CCF envelope for details.  Let us pray 
for this campaign that helps thousands of 
needy Rhode Islanders, especially in this time 
of economic challenge. 
 

 Total Received:    $55,135.00 
 Needed for Goal:  $65,865.00 
 

Support group 
The next meeting of the SDRW Support 
Group will be this Thursday, May 12th at 
7:00PM - St. Thomas More.  For more 
information, please call Gloria at 782-6653. 
 



THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 

Sacrament of Confirmation 
Friday, May 20th  

The practice date for 
Confirmation, with sponsor or 
proxy, is on Sunday, May 15th at 

4:00PM at St. Thomas More, with a Pot Luck 
Dinner to follow.  The date for the Sacrament 
of Confirmation is on Friday, May 20th at 
7:00PM, with Bishop Robert Evans Presiding.  
Candidates and sponsors are to be at the 
Church at 6:30PM. 
 

Knitting ministry 
The Knitting Ministry’s next meeting is on 
Wednesday, May 18th - 12:30PM at the St. 
Thomas More Parish Hall.  Please call Pat 
Wesselhoeft for more information - 783-1956. 
 

2011 Giving Dreams a Hand Auction 
The Diocese of Providence Youth Ministry is 
Giving Dreams a Hand Auction is on the 
World Wide Web!  Bid 24/7 – from 9:00AM 
Sun., May 1st to Sun. May 15th at 10:00PM –
www.BiddingForGood.com/YouthMinistryCAL  
Shop till you drop while sitting at your 
laptop!!  All proceeds support our many 
Diocesan Catholic Youth Ministry programs. 
Questions?  Call 278-4626 or email 
Auction@DioceseofProvidence.org.  
 

Holy Hour for vocations 
On Sunday evening May 15th, World Day of 
Prayer for Vocations, Serra Club will sponsor 
a Holy Hour at St. Lucy Church in 
Middletown at 6:15PM.  Fr. John Marley of 
the Columban Fathers will be the homilist.  
Please join us!  serraprovidence.org. 
 

Enders Island - Day of Recollection 
“Learning the Virtues of Mary through the 
Lenses of her Heart” - Sr. Eugenia Brady, 
SJC will lead this day of Recollection on 
Wednesday, May 11th from 10AM-3PM.  The 
cost is $35.00p/p and includes 2 
conferences, Mass, confessions and time to 
explore the island.  Hot lunch is served.  Pre-
registration is required - please call 1-860-
536-0565 ext. 110. 
 

St. Thomas More Parish Feast 
Save the dates!!  June 17th-19th  

Father’s Day Weekend 
 

Friday, June 17th – John 
O’Leary – Inspirational 
Speaker at 7PM at  
St. Thomas More 
Saturday, June 18th – Festival at 
Veteran’s Park – Raffle, Gift Baskets, 
Food, Kid’s Games - Entertainment – 
Tony Cerbo - (contempary aka Michael 
Bublé) – “The Rat Pack” – Sami Davis, 
Dean Martin & Frank Sinatra Tribute 
Concert!! 
Sunday, June 19th – Solemn Mass & 
Procession - 10:00AM-12Noon 
Visit our web-site for more 
information. 
 

Worldwide Marriage 
Happy Mothers Day! Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter wishes many blessings on all 
mothers today. Husbands, give your wife a 
special gift and register for a weekend away 
for the two of you. The next Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter Weekends in New 
England are May 13 – 15 and June 24-26. 
For more information call Ralph & Jane 
Becker at 1-800-710-WWME or visit our 
webpage at www.wwme.org 
 

Oceans Tides 3rd Annual  
Hall of Fame Reception 

This year’s honorees are Judge Edward 
Gallogly (posthumous) & Ronald Denelle and 
Elizabeth Gilheeney.  This cocktail reception 
is on Friday, May 27th from 6-9PM at the 
Dunes Club - $75.00/pp. Proceeds 
benefitting Ocean Tides School.  For tickets 
or more information, please call Holly at 789-
1016. 
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MAY 8, 2011 
 

The Easter Season Continues….some this and 
that… 
 
Finally, some spring weather has arrived and is well 
deserved!  Our Catholic Charity Drive is in full swing.  
Many thanks to those of you who have already donated 
to help the poor throughout our state.  May our parish 
continue to give from the many blessings we have 
received. 
 
We had two lovely First Communion celebrations this 
Saturday morning.  It is always a day of special graces 
as our young people receive Jesus in the Eucharist for 
the first time.  Thanks to our catechists and Mrs. Antone 
for their wonderful catechesis and hard work and to your 
families…congratulations! 
 
We had our overnight Confirmation Year II retreat this 
week to Camp Hazen, Conn.  We had great talks, 
Eucharistic adoration and Mass.  The young people 
wrote to the bishops asking him to confirm them and 
share their insights into their faith journeys with him.  
Keep them in prayer as they will be confirmed by 
Bishop Evans on Friday, May 20th.  All are welcome. 
 
 
St. Thomas More Church was stained and sealed this 
week as part of our Remember, Restore, and Renew 
Campaign project.  Drive by and take a look at the 
changes.  The church looks beautiful.  Lightning 
protection was installed this week (the wires on the roof 
will shortly fade away when they change color!).  The 
stairs on the left entrance on the church will be repaired 
and recovered this week and the long-draining water 
from the humidifier for the pipe organ has been routed 
outside and a drainpipe will be put below ground this 
week.  Water-damaged shingles on the back of the 
parish hall were replaced and new gutters installed 
behind the parish hall.  The painters have been working 
feverishly on the church and rectory to finish the trim 
work.   
 
 
The Lord is Risen, Alleluia…He is Truly 
Risen…Alleluia! 
 
Fr. Taillon 
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